
 

Addendum #3 
 
King City Homekey Project 
 
Date: August 08, 2025 
 
To All Interested Respondents: 

This addendum is issued to provide updated information regarding the King City Homekey 
Project, specifically related to the following solicitations: 

• #HACM-2025-06 - Asphalt & Striping 

• #HACM-2025-07 - Electrical Services 

• #HACM-2025-08 - Plumbing Services 

• #HACM-2025-09 - Flooring Services 

• #HACM-2025-10 - Landscaping Services 

• #HACM-2025-11 - Project Renovation 

The purpose of this addendum is to inform all potential bidders that the Request for 
Proposals (RFP) will be reopened to encourage additional bids. This action is being taken 
because the initial number of submissions was insufficient to ensure a competitive 
selection process. We are seeking more proposals to establish a broader range of options, 
enabling us to evaluate and select the most suitable contractors confidently. 

The new deadline for the RFP submissions will be August 21, 2025, at 5:00 
PM.  

Thank you for your continued interest and participation. 

 


